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                 Thursday 25th April 2024 

Trip to St Clement’s Church 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This term in RE, our focus is on Sacred Texts and the key question for this Half Term is, ‘Consider what 
makes a ‘special’ book a ‘sacred’ book and how should it be treated?‘ To support this learning we have 
arranged a visit to St Clements Church where the Reverend Helen has planned a session for the children 
on the bible as a sacred text (including rules for looking after it).  

We aim to leave school at 1.30pm and be back at approximately 2.45. We will be walking to St Clement’s 
Church in Cheshunt Wash. We hope you will agree that this visit will enhance the children’s 
understanding and help them to make comparisons with Guru Granth Sahib (The Sikh Sacred Text)  

As this is a local trip, you do not need to give us further consent as you have already consented to 

local trips on Arbor. If you would NOT like your child to participate please inform us by Monday 29th 

April. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher or send an email to the 

class account: 

birch@brooklandjm.herts.sch.uk  

willow@brooklandjm.herts.sch.uk  

redwood@brooklandjm.herts.sch.uk  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Tyler-Jones, Mr Kaal, and Mrs Greathead 
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